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Annual Report of the Past President
Amy S. Goldman
July 1, 2015 - June 30, 2016
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Recruited/presented slate of officers for PSHA 16-17.

Served on Honors Committee.

3. Developed rubric for NSSLHA Membership and Chapter Honors; recruited a committee and
reviewed applications. Presented Honors at Annual Convention.

4. Reviewed candidates for PSHA student representative; corresponded with selected

representative and alternates.

Responded/contributed to member questions.

Collaborated with AAC Committee chair.

Participated in on-line and telephonic Board discussions on a range of topics.

Participated in all Board meetings.
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